ADDITIONS TO AGENDA SOUTH DAKOTA BOARD OF ACCOUNTANCY BOARD MEETING, January 23, 2012

A=Action D=Discussion I=Information			
		I-Additions to NASBA Nomination for Carlos Johnson HI Support Letter	2
		Addition To NASBA Nomination for Walter Davenport KY Support Letter	3
A-Additions to Peer Review	Spt. Pkt.		

NEIL ABERCROMBIE GOVERNOR

> BRIAN SCHATZ LT. GOVERNOR



KEALI'I S. LOPEZ DIRECTOR

CELIA C. SUZUKI LICENSING ADMINISTRATOR

BOARD OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTANCY

STATE OF HAWAII
PROFESSIONAL AND VOCATIONAL LICENSING DIVISION
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE AND CONSUMER AFFAIRS
P.O. BOX 3469
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96801
www.hawaii.gov/dcca/pvl

January 19, 2012

Michael T. Daggett, CPA, Chairman Nominating Committee National Association of State Boards of Accountancy 150 Fourth Avenue North, Suite 1300 Nashville, TN 37219-2417

Dear Mr. Daggett and Members of the Nominating Committee:

Re: Support for Nomination of Dr. Carlos E. Johnson, CPA for NASBA Vice-Chair

At its January 6, 2012 meeting, the Hawaii Board of Public Accountancy unanimously voted to support the nomination of Dr. Carlos E. Johnson, CPA, for Vice Chair of NASBA's Board of Directors for the 2012-2013 year.

Dr. Johnson has demonstrated the leadership qualities and consensus-building skills critical for this leadership position in NASBA. The depth and diversity of his career-spanning involvement in professional, regulatory, and community endeavors and initiatives speak to these qualities.

The Hawaii Board believes that Dr. Johnson's comprehensive background, professional experience, and commitment to the enhancement of the public accounting profession in concert with public protection distinctly qualify him for this leadership position. In addition, he is personable and takes the time to talk to us to understand the issues before us.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide our comments.

Sincerely,

Thomas T. Ueno Chairperson

cc: Carlos E. Johnson, Ed.D., CPA State Boards of Accountancy



State Board of Accountancy

332 W. Broadway, Suite 310 Louisville, KY 40202 Phone: (502) 595-3037 Fax: (502) 595-4500 cpa.ky.gov

January 18, 2012

Richard C. Carroll Executive Director

Michael T. Daggett, CPA, Chair Nominating Committee National Association of State Boards of Accountancy 150 Fourth Avenue North Suite 1300 Nashville, TN 37219-2417

Re: Nomination of Mr. Walter Davenport, CPA for NASBA Vice-Chair 2012-2013

Dear Mr. Daggett and Members of the Nominating Committee:

During their January 13 meeting the members of the Kentucky State Board of Accountancy voted unanimously to recommend Mr. Walter Davenport, CPA for the position of NASBA Vice-Chair for 2012-2013.

Over the years as a member of the North Carolina State Board of Accountancy and through positions held at NASBA, Mr. Davenport always exhibited his desire and commitment to improve the profession and NASBA. Therefore the members of the Kentucky State Board of Accountancy believe he is an excellent candidate for the position of Vice-Chair.

Sincerely,

Joseph A. Hancock, CPA

President, KY State Board of Accountancy

Joseph A. Harrock